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Tiffani Peeples

From: Exhibitor Service Team <ExhibitorService@theexpogroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 3:09 PM
To: Tiffani Peeples
Subject: ASHE PDC Summit 2023 Advance Warehouse Address Update

Confirm you have the correct address! Email not displaying correctly? 
View it in your browser. 

 

 

 

ASHE PDC Summit 2023 Advance 
Warehouse Address Update 
Effective February 2023, the address has changed for the advance warehouse 

As you prepare shipments, refer to the information below and visit the Online 

Service Center, your virtual home for ASHE PDC Summit 2023. 

 

 

What is the new advance 
warehouse shipping address? 
(Exhibitor Company Name) 

(Exhibitor Booth Number) 

ASHE PDC Summit 2023 

c/o The Expo Group 

A to Z Distribution LLC 

3 N 47th Ave Suite 3 

Phoenix, AZ 85043 

 

Be sure you have materials properly 

labeled - including the show name, your 

 

What are the receiving dates for the 
advance warehouse? 
Your materials will be accepted 

between Monday, February 6 through 

Friday, March 3. 

 

The hours of the warehouse are 9 am to 

3 pm, Monday through Friday. 

 

There is an additional surcharge for 

freight arriving after Tuesday, February 

28. 
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company name and booth number. Make 

it easier by using our Advance 

Warehouse Shipping Labels accessed in 

the Online Service Center. 

 

 

For other show information, we 

recommend you review the Quick Facts. 

 

 

Need Help? Please feel free to contact us. 

Exhibitor Service Team 
 
The Expo Group | Architects for connecting communities. 
5931 Campus Circle Drive West | Irving, Texas 75063 
Main: 972.580.9000 | Email: ExhibitorService@theexpogroup.com 
 
Forgot your password? Visit cyberservices and select "Login with Email."  
 
Need a fresh, new exhibit idea? 
Click here to learn more about The Expo Group's Perspective Series of rental exhibits.  

 

Copyright © 2020 , All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

 

The Expo Group 

5931 Campus Circle Drive West 

Irving, TX 75063 

You are receiving this email because you are exhibiting at a trade show or event where The Expo Group is the general 

contractor. 

 

 

 
 
 


